15th November 2013

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We have been asked to take part in the Teddy Bear Hospital project, a student led society dedicated to educating 6-7 year olds about the importance of a healthy lifestyle. They are coming to visit our school on Wednesday 20th November.

As part of the visit, the students run mock doctor's consultations with your child and their teddy bear in order to try and familiarise them with healthcare professionals. We are writing to ask you if you would be able to remind your child to bring their favourite cuddly toy to school on this day so they can join in with this activity.

Thank you very much for your help,

Miss Bradley and Miss Holmes

15th November 2013

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We have been asked to take part in the Teddy Bear Hospital project, a student led society dedicated to educating 6-7 year olds about the importance of a healthy lifestyle. They are coming to visit our school on Wednesday 20th November.

As part of the visit, the students run mock doctor's consultations with your child and their teddy bear in order to try and familiarise them with healthcare professionals. We are writing to ask you if you would be able to remind your child to bring their favourite cuddly toy to school on this day so they can join in with this activity.

Thank you very much for your help,

Miss Scott and Mrs Tagger